
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/27/2012 2:43:19 PM

Subject: FW: DMV Reorganization
Attachments: VS - DS reorg - final - no personnel - 8-21-12.pptx

FY13 vs FY14 Structure, 08.24.12.xlsx

 
 
From: Shwedo, Kevin A [mailto:Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net] 

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 2:26 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Cc: Woodhurst, Melinda S

Subject: DMV Reorganization

Importance: High
 
Ted – attached are the slides I discussed with you today.  As you can see the reorganization focuses on aligning 
functions.  The spread sheet was prepared to show no growth in cost.   I want to start to release the details of the 
reorg, however I am holding until you give me the thumbs up.  Second issue:
 
Leave Dates follow:
 
Aspen Ruggerfest – 12-17 September
Army 10 Miler and one day at AUSA:  20-23 October
 
Thanks
Kevin
 
Kevin A. Shwedo
Executive Director
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
10311 Wilson Boulevard
Post Office Box 1498
Blythewood, South Carolina 29016
 
(O)   803-896-8925
(C)   803-609-4218
 
Your SCDMV  --  Each a Role Model;   Competent, Committed, Courteous!
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